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September 11, 2017
 
Jennifer Muhlrad
Montana Datacom
35-15 35th Street 
Long Island City, NY 11106
 
 
Re: Pre-Qualification Status
 
 
 
Dear Jennifer Muhlrad,
 
We have now received all of the information required for us to complete our review for your pre-qualification to do work
for Plaza Construction.  Our initial review is complete and you are eligible to bid on work for our projects as 
appropriate. 
 
Please be advised that the ultimate decision to award you any contracts is dependent upon your 
capabilities relevant to the projects involved and the owner's review and approval (as required) recognizing the ultimate
award is soley based upon the evaluation and decision of the respective Plaza project management team.
 
Our policy requires that any contract award in excess of $250,000 requires the subcontractor to provide a performance
bond (from a surety acceptable to Plaza in its sole discretion) or in certain situations for the contractor to be eligible to 
participate in our Sub-Guard program.  In addition, in certain cases you may also be asked to modify and/or increase 
liability and umbrella insurance coverage for specific projects.
 
Periodically you will receive an automatic notification for you to update your submissions.  
 
If you should have any questions or need to contact us, please feel free to use the information below.
 
Sincerely,
 
Plaza Construction
 
Pre-Qualification Department
 
prequal@plazaconstruction.com
 
 
 
 


